Hello 2023 Graduates and Parents!
Graduates, today marks 2/3 the way through your final year and this is the final slide to the finish! Keep being awesome and going strong. Below are some important notes to make sure no one is scrambling at the last minute.
· The Civics test is a graduation requirement set by the AZ department of education, if it has not been taken or passed yet, make sure you take it (April 7th), pass it, or get me a transcript that says you passed from previous school -May 12th
· Several students are taking online classes Plato, NADL, Primavera, BYU Online, ASU Digital, etc…)  to replace grades or for credit recovery. Any credits received outside Flagstaff High school need to be completed and the transcript sent to me by May 12th so there is enough time to transfer them to Flag High.
· Final Transcripts will be available June 15th- There is some behind the scenes work that needs to be completed before we can close the term, making those transcripts accurate and ready to send out. Thank you for your patience.
· Requesting transcripts-- after graduation- Counselors will be putting out a post-secondary/exit survey/form, in this the student will be indicating the attending post-secondary plan and I will send out transcripts when they are ready. If the student doesn’t know when they fill out the exit form, they will have alumni access in Major Clarity to create a request so I can send it securely and electronically to most places.
· Remember your diploma is a legal document —My recommendation is to scan it to digital and keep the original in a safe place with other important papers. This way you have it for the rest of your life. THERE ARE NO DUPLICATES! EVER! 
Congratulations Class of 2023!
Toni Cannon
Registrar- Flagstaff High School 
tcannon@fusd1.org
928.773.8100

